Hello

We are the Frettenham Primary School Eco Committee. We would like to propose to you some changes to make the

We are the Frettenham Primary School Eco Committee. We would like to propose to you some changes to make the school more eco friendly. We feel that sending Christmas cards to each other in school is not environmentally friendly and expensive.

We don't want to sound like the Grinch so if children want to give their friends a Christmas message we will prepare (using recycled paper) Christmas notelets for them to use. These festive messages will be displayed in the classroom and can double up as baubles too.

Happy Christmas

George Daisy Eliza Isobel Harry O and Tayla

minute rue when pitchess of Noring the when pitchess of 28 foothall pitchess

Amas sonne has son he has son he